
 Mrs. Potter's Homeroom News

e-mail:  jpotter@cassopolis.org
website:  jpotter1.weebly.com

October 23, 2018

We will be having our Halloween Party during the afternoon on Wednesday, October 31, 2018.  Students can wear a costume to school for the day as long as the costume allows students to do regular school work.  No fake weapons, blood, gore, etc. is allowed.

Please return the bottom part of this letter indicating if you will be able to send in food items for the party.  Thank you in advance for making the party possible for the children.
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Student’s Name ________________________________________


I will be able to bring in the following item(s) for the Halloween Party on Wednesday, October 31, 2018.  (Please note, I already have Halloween plates and napkins for the party).
____  ready to eat vegetable

____  ready to eat fruit

____ candy



____ cupcakes



____  cookies



____ chips/popcorn

____ juice boxes


____ spoons
                          
____ other (please list below)






